
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15th November 2022 

 

Dear Principals and Vice Principals,  

 

Re:  The Addressing Bullying in Schools ‘Reaching Out’ Survey 

 

Education Authority are ‘Reaching Out’ during Anti-Bullying Week 
 
During this week, the Education Authority Addressing Bullying in Schools Implementation Team would 
appreciate your support in ‘Reaching Out’ to the whole school community via a series of short surveys. 
Feedback from the surveys will enable the EA Team to evaluate the implementation of the 'Addressing 
Bullying in Schools Act (2016)' and tailor future training, resource development and support for school 
leaders and staff, boards of governors, parents and students. 
 
Please share the relevant link or forward the QR code to the various stakeholders in your school community. 
This will help EA refine and improve the support with the implementation of the Anti-Bullying in Schools Act 
to support young people moving forward. 
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Martina Coogan | Adviser  

Addressing Bullying in Schools Act Implementation Team   
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